Minutes
AELE Executive Committee Meeting
June 15, 2022

The Executive Committee Meeting of the Americans for Effective Law Enforcement, Inc. (hereinafter “Board”) was held on Wednesday, June 15, 2022, via Zoom.  

The following Directors were present and participated in the meeting: President Chet Epperson, Vice President/Secretary Al Youngs, and Director Jack Pecoraro.  Director Emory Plitt was unavailable for the meeting.

The following topics were discussed during the meeting:

· Salary for John and Helen
· Job descriptions for John and Helen
· AELE Personnel Policies
· Finances for AELE
· Microlessons – what is ROI?
· Expert Witness Directory
· Membership
· AELE website
· Status of monthly newsletters

Respectfully submitted,


Respectfully submitted,

  /s/ Chet Epperson
Chet Epperson, President

  /s/ Al Youngs
Al Youngs, Secretary 
